
Safety Committee Meeting 
Wednesday, November 18, 2020 
4:30 pm- Zoom 
 
Members in attendance: Sharay Boynton, Todd Craig, Tanner Holmes, Rose Kebe, Rosalinda 
Martinez, Candace Miller, Latisha Moore, Patrice Morrison, Amy Parker, Aaron Ramsey, 
Rodrigo Sanchez, Tim Waldman, Alan Wallace, Stephanie Wamsley, and William Shenko  
 
Guests: Russ Edwards and Jordan Edwards from Kite Services/FBS, and Cindy Collins from 
Edwards Risk Management. 
 



Russ then went over the district Safety Incentive Program. The graph shows we had good 
participation for the incentives we had. The highest participation was the first employee to report 
a wet floor sign which had 125 participants. The Meme for district safety had 51 participants.  
The How many steps to a ladder had 33 participants. The Submit a photo of co-worker being safe 
had 31 participants. 
 
The next slide showed the safety programs WCS/ERMI for 2019-20. 
August through October 2019 “Believe it or Not” for Child Nutrition, Special Education and 
Facilities Maintenance. 
August 2019 “Guide the Sides: for Transportation. 
January 2020 “Every Picture Tells a Story” for Transportation. 
March 2020 “We All Have a Role” for Transportation. 
 
Russ then let the committee know that gradable safety inspections were started in the 2019-20 
school year but only a few due to the shutdown of schools. Russ showed Haltom Middle Schools 
inspection. They scored 91 percent. The inspection also included comments and pictures of what 
was seen on the campus. 
 
The Safety Program WCS/ERMI for 2020-21 were then given. 
August 2020 “Identify, Predict, Decide and Execute” for Transportation. 
November 2020 “Prevent Slips, Trips and Falls” for Child Nutrition and Maintenance. 



Russ said that the data is there. He will try to include campus data for the next meeting.  
Candace mentioned that campuses should have received a report of claims for last year for their 
November safety meetings. The information has been shared. 
 
A suggestion was made that maybe a competition between campuses or feeders would work 
well.  
 
Candace then thanked Workers Comp Solutions for the prizes they provided for incentives last 
year. 


